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June 1,1998 -
-

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,D.C. 20555

Attention: Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of License Performance and Quality Evaluation
Mr. Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
Document Control Desk

Subject: Elimination of Operator Requalification Plan
Elimination of Operator Licenses

The Georgia Institute of Technology is hereby requesting termination of the Requalification
Program for Reactor Operators / Senior Reactor Operators for Facility Docket No. 50-160,'

Facility License No. R-97. In addition, all Reactor Operator / Senior Reactor Operator Licenses
for the Georgia Tech Research Reactor should be terminated. Reactor operators and the reactor
operator requalification program are no longer necessary since all fuel has been removed from
the facility and the possession of fuel is no longer authorized per issuaace of Amendment No.12
to Facility License No. R-97. If additional information is needed, please let us know.
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Nolan E. Hertef, . . .

Director, Neely Nuclear Research Certer o
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Cc: Mr. Craig Bassett \
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